

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 **Telephone:** (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

6th September 2022

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Sea to Scarp Choir

The St Joseph's School Choir *Sea to Scarp* is starting up again this year. I would like to continue the amazing musical spirit of this school community. I am recalling old members but also inviting new members from **Years Two to Six** to join.

If your child is interested in joining or returning to the choir, please fill out the form below and return it to the school office by *Monday 12th September*.

Choir rehearsals will be held on Tuesday afternoons between 2.30-3.10pm in the Library.

To be a member of the Sea to Scarp Choir, children are required to:

- Attend all rehearsals every Tuesday and be on time (sometimes extra practice may be required, but early notification will be provided).
- Perform and represent St Joseph's School internally and externally, including the sacraments of Confirmation and First Communion, the Performing Arts Festival and the Waroona Show.
- Wear the school uniform at any performance, including the new school jacket.

I will be at school each Tuesday and Wednesday. If you would like to discuss any of the above, please come and see me.

Many thanks.	
Yours Sincerely,	
Mrs Yvonne Langan Choir Teacher	
<u>s</u>	
St Joseph's School Choir –Sea to Scarp Student's Name:	o – (to be returned to school office by Monday 12 th Sept) Year:
(Please circle) -New member	Returning member
My child will attend all rehearsals, performances and wear the school uniform at any performances. Please state any Performing Arts skills or talent your child has:	
Parent/Caregiver Name:	Signature: